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Tuesday 21st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am thrilled to announce that in celebration of science, we have Sublime Science coming to visit 
on Monday 27th March. This has been fully funded by BEST and we are extremely appreciative. 
Thank you BEST! 
 
Sublime Science will be coming to school to provide assemblies and workshops based on topic 
areas and the interests of the children. We are certain that it will be a very exciting day! 
 
Kapla will be coming to us on 4th May. Although it is a voluntary contribution of £5, we do need 
this funding so that we can provide the children with these extra-curricular experiences. This is 
still available to pay on Parentmail. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Salvatore 
Science Lead Teacher 
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